

ST LUKE'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND VOLUNTARY AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL

Monday 25th February 2019

Dear Reception Parents/Carers,

<u>Visit to The Children's Play Village - Red and Blue Classes</u> on Tuesday 12th March 2019

The children will visit The Children's Play Village in Warwick. It is an immersive little village experience where the themed role play areas have been designed to light up the imaginations of the children as they explore, discover and play.

The cost of the trip is £10.00 which includes the coach and entrance fee.

The children will need to be in school at normal time and can be collected from school at approx. 4:30pm. The children will need school uniform, good walking shoes and a raincoat or anorak in case of rain. They will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink in a carton or plastic bottle. NO GLASS BOTTLES PLEASE.

The Education Act 1988 states that parental contributions must be voluntary, however, to bring down the cost, the trip has been heavily subsidised through school so that each child is now only required to contribute £10.00. Please note that we are unable to refund monies if children do not attend the visit as we are still required to pay the cost of the coach and admission.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Craig/Mrs Waltho/ Mrs Smith Reception Teachers

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL AS SOON AS POSSIBLE

I give permission for my child in Red/ Blue to visit The Children's Play Village in Warwick on Tuesday 12th March 2019.

I am happy for photos and videos of my child to be taken and uploaded to social media platforms (Website / YouTube / Facebook)

Yes [No [Please tick as appropriate

I enclose £10 for my child.

Signed......Parent/Carer Date.....

Headteacher: Mrs. A Grennan St Luke's Primary School Park Street South Blakenhall Wolverhampton West Midlands WV2 3AE

Phone: 01902 556434 Fax: 01902 556435















CITY OF WOLVERHAMPTON C O U N C I L